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Hobart Airport is making changes to its car parks to allow for its proposed terminal 
expansion. 
 
Under the changes, which will come into place as of Friday 9 June, the Short-Term carpark 
will move to the right-hand side of the pick-up and drop-off area to allow for additional 
space to be set aside for the terminal. 
 
As a result of this, the Long-Term carpark will move to the site of the current Saver carpark, 
and the Saver carpark will move directly opposite the Long-Term carpark on the other side 
of Long Street. 
 
CEO of Hobart Airport, Norris Carter said the changes has been designed to minimise the 
impact on the travelling public and have been well signposted with refreshed wayfinding 
signs. 
 
“It’s important that we establish the new parking areas prior to the upgrade of the terminal 
to reduce inconvenience as much as possible,” Mr Carter said. 
 
“This will also allow us to ensure there is appropriate disability parking, and we’re also 
planning to introduce undercover parking within the next year.” 
 
Mr Carter said Hobart Airport is well advanced in planning for its runway and terminal 
upgrades. 
 
“We anticipate announcing the details of the upgrades in the coming months as we work 
through our planning processes,” Mr Carter said. 
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